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Stand for Life
How do we overcome what we are being overcome by--whether depression,
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anxiety, overeating, a negative view of ourselves or any other
stronghold--in order to experience the freedom that is available to us
in Christ? When the pressures of life become overwhelming, we often
find ourselves turning to food, shopping, alcohol, television or
whatever our "counterfeit" might be in search of the relief, release
and peace we are longing for. These choices are not necessarily bad,
but the satisfaction is merely temporary. Before we know it, we can
find ourselves enslaved by addictive and destructive behaviors, but
there is a way out. With grace and warmth, author Robia Scott shows
how true healing and lasting satisfaction can be found only as we
learn to transfer our dependence from counterfeit comforts onto our
one true Comforter: the Holy Spirit. Drawing from the experience of
battling her own counterfeits--primarily her tumultuous relationship
with food and obsession with dieting, weight and body image--Robia
leads you step by step through the process of transformation. It is
through learning how to experience and connect with the Person, the
presence and the power of God that we discover who we truly are, and
acquire freedom to live the life of purpose that we were created for.

Breakthrough
Khalil Rafati went to Los Angeles in the 1990s and had it all. He was
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working with Hollywood movie stars and legendary rock musicians, but
it wasn t long before he found his way into the dark underbelly of the
City of Angels. When he hit rock bottom addicted to heroin and
cocaine, overtaken by paranoia and psychosis, written off by his
friends and family he grabbed a shovel and kept digging. At 33, Khalil
was 109 pounds, a convicted felon, high school dropout, and homeless
junkie living on the infamous Skid Row in downtown L.A.

Murder, Motherhood, and Miraculous Grace
"The story of Rifqa's remarkable spiritual journey from Islam to
Christianity is also the untold story of how she ran from her father's
threats to find refuge with strangers in Florida, only to face a
controversial court case that reached national headlines. Most of all,
it is the story of a young girl who made life-changing sacrifices to
follow Jesus"--Amazon.com.

Her Choice to Heal
The unplanned journey is a book about a journey I never imagined. I
often wonder why God allows certain things to happen in my life. I
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have often heard the term that God will not give you more than you can
handle. If anyone had told me that I would spend almost two decades in
prison, I would have thought they had lost their mind. It was one
thing to be accused of such a horrific crime, but to be charged and
sent away for it, that was another thing. I thought there is no way I
could ever make it through such an ordeal. I thought I would lose my
mind. I surprised myself and many others. Not only did I serve each
day of the seventeen years, but I did it with dignity and integrity. I
grew. My faith grew, and I am a better person because of it. I must
admit it was not easy at all. I was upset with God that he would allow
such a thing to happen to me. His word says in Romans 11, "God treats
everyone the same." Job was a man who was righteous in the sight of
God, so if God would allow him to go through hard trials, why would it
be any different for me? So I used this experience to make me better,
not bitter.

Choose Zoe
On August 9, 1945, an American B-29 dropped an atomic bomb on
Nagasaki, Japan, killing tens of thousands of people in the blink of
an eye, while fatally injuring and poisoning thousands more. Among the
survivors was Takashi Nagai, a pioneer in radiology research and a
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convert to the Catholic Faith. Living in the rubble of the ruined city
and suffering from leukemia caused by over-exposure to radiation,
Nagai lived out the remainder of his remarkable life by bringing
physical and spiritual healing to his war-weary people. A Song for
Nagasaki tells the moving story of this extraordinary man, beginning
with his boyhood and the heroic tales and stoic virtues of his
family’s Shinto religion. It reveals the inspiring story of Nagai’s
remarkable spiritual journey from Shintoism to atheism to Catholicism.
Mixed with interesting details about Japanese history and culture, the
biography traces Nagai’s spiritual quest as he studied medicine at
Nagasaki University, served as a medic with the Japanese army during
its occupation of Manchuria, and returned to Nagasaki to dedicate
himself to the science of radiology. The historic Catholic district of
the city, where Nagai became a Catholic and began a family, was ground
zero for the atomic bomb. After the bomb disaster that killed
thousands, including Nagai’s beloved wife, Nagai, then Dean of
Radiology at Nagasaki University, threw himself into service to the
countless victims of the bomb explosion, even though it meant deadly
exposure to the radiation which eventually would cause his own death.
While dying, he also wrote powerful books that became best-sellers in
Japan. These included The Bells of Nagasaki, which resonated deeply
with the Japanese people in their great suffering as it explores the
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Christian message of love and forgiveness. Nagai became a highly
revered man and is considered a saint by many Japanese people.

The Walls are Talking
A look at the dangers of outdoor adventure in New York's Adirondack
Mountains recounts true-life stories of tragedy, peril, and survival,
from famous historical cases to modern-day events, drawing on
historical accounts, personal interviews, and expert analysis to
describe each mishap.

The Unplanned Journey
NOW A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE OPENING IN THEATERS EVERYWHERE “This book
is a public service.” — MICHELLE MALKIN, founder of Twitchy and author
of Culture of Corruption “Every American needs to read Gosnell.” —
DAVID DALEIDEN, the Center for American Progress reporter behind the
undercover investigation of Planned Parenthood "Ann and Phelim
courageously tell the heart wrenching, shocking story previously
ignored, one that every American needs to read." — KATIE PAVLICH,
Townhall Editor and Fox News Contributor. He is America’s most
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prolific serial killer. And yet Kermit Gosnell was no obvious
criminal. Through desperate attempts to cover up the truth, the
mainstream media revealed exactly how important Kermit Gosnell’s story
is. National best seller Gosnell: The Untold Story of America’s Most
Prolific Serial Killer is a book that rocked America – and now it is a
major motion picture! Masquerading as a doctor and an advocate for
women’s reproductive health, Kermit Gosnell was purposefully ignored
for years. Gosnell reveals that inside his filthy clinic, Gosnell
murdered born-alive infants, butchered women, and made a chilling
collection of baby feet. Meanwhile, pro-choice politicians kept health
inspectors far away. Only when tenacious undercover detective Jim Wood
followed a narcotics investigation straight into the clinic did
Gosnell’s reign of horror finally come to an end…and the fight for
justice begin. Written by investigative journalists Ann McElhinney and
Phelim McAleer, this gripping story premiers October 12 as a major
motion picture, starring Dean Cain as Detective Wood. Fans of the
movie – and every pro-life American – should dive into this nationally
bestselling book for a closer look into the shocking and gruesome
crime of the century. Gosnell: The Untold Story of America’s Most
Prolific Serial Killer reveals…. How Kermit Gosnell would eat cereal
or snack on sandwiches – while performing abortions. How Gosnell
carelessly allowed “that Indian woman,” Karnamaya Mongar, to die a
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bloody death. How Gosnell’s employees admitted to snipping the necks
of hundreds of breathing babies. How Tom Ridge, a “pro-choice”
Republican governor, put a stop to Pennsylvania Health Department
inspections for seventeen years. How Sherry West, the clinic employee
whose mental health problems, drug addiction, and Hepatitis C
infection, were well known to Gosnell, overdosed, maltreated, and
abused patients for years. How new mother and prosecutor Assistant
District Attorney Christine Wechsler found herself having to cut open
the skulls of forty-seven dead babies during the investigation. How
the pro-abortion media blacked out what should have been the trial of
the century – and how they were finally shamed into covering the case.
Why Kermit Gosnell, unrepentant murderer, expects to be vindicated by
history.

Why Pro-Life?
Retailers Choice Award winner, 2012 Abby Johnson quit her job in
October 2009. That simple act became a national news story because
Abby was the director of a Planned Parenthood clinic in Texas who,
after participating in an actual abortion procedure for the first
time, walked down the street to join the Coalition for Life. Unplanned
is a heart-stopping personal drama of life-and-death encounters, a
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courtroom battle, and spiritual transformation that speaks hope and
compassion into the political controversy that surrounds this issue.
Telling Abby’s story from both sides of the abortion clinic property
line, this book is a must-read for anyone who cares about the life
versus rights debate and helping women who face crisis pregnancies.
Now updated with a new chapter covering the latest events in Abby’s
journey, in the news, and in changing legislation . . . and revealing
the impact Abby’s story has had in the most surprising places.

Unplanned
“This is a story of a tough young man who lost his way, and of a
loving God who never forgot him, no matter where he was.” — Nicky
Cruz, bestselling author of Run Baby Run The son of El Salvadorian
immigrants, Casey Diaz was brought to Los Angeles at the age of two.
An abusive, impoverished family life propelled Casey at only eleven
years of age into the Rockwood Street Locos gang. Casey was willing to
do anything to be number one, but years of chasing rival gang members
led to a dramatic ambush and arrest by the LAPD. At just sixteen,
Casey was sentenced to more than twelve years in solitary confinement
in California’s toughest prison as one of the state’s most violent
offenders. He thought his life was over. Yet, when a determined
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elderly woman paid Casey a visit, a whole new world of possibilities
began to unfold. Casey scoffed as she quietly insisted God was going
to use him. As the days in solitary wore on, Casey realized Someone
else was calling the shots. What happened next can only be described
as a miracle. Perfect for: People who believe they’re too far gone
Parents who want to keep their kids out of gangs – what are the
warning signs Social workers who interact with at-risk youth Those
looking for a gritty, informed perspective on LA street gangs and gang
culture A visceral insider’s look at the violent world of gangs and
prison life, The Shot Caller is a remarkable demonstration of God’s
reckless, unending grace and His desire to reach even the worst of
sinners—no matter where they are.

Defying Jihad
As politicians, citizens, and families continue the raging national
debate on whether it's proper to end human life in the womb, resources
like Randy Alcorn's Prolife Answers to Prochoice Arguments have proven
invaluable. With over 75,000 copies in print, this revised and updated
guide offers timely information and inspiration from a "sanctity of
life" perspective. Real answers to real questions about abortion
appear in logical and concise form. The final chapter -- "Fifty Ways
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to Help Unborn Babies and Their Mothers"-- is worth the price of this
book alone!

Unplanned
Gianna: aborted.nd lived to tell about it.

Counterfeit Comforts
"Once you start reading this book you won't be able to put it down."
Ruth Graham A child disappears . . . a foster mom faces an impossible
choice . . . a baby's future hangs in the balance. When Debra Moerke
and her husband decided to become foster parents, they never imagined
how their lives would change. Debra became especially close to one
little girl: four-year-old Hannah. She loved her and did everything
she could to help Hannah learn to trust and teach her to feel safe.
But when Hannah went back to her birth mother, Karen, it wasn't long
before one of Debra's worst fears came true. Overwhelmed with horror
and grief, Debra didn't think she could take anymore, but then she
received a phone call from prison. Karen, facing a life sentence, was
pregnant, and she had a shocking question to ask . . . Murder,
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Motherhood, and Miraculous Grace is an incredible true story of faith,
family, and a journey toward seemingly impossible forgiveness. A story
that tests the limits of the human heart, it's ultimately a lifeaffirming testament to how unconditional love and relentless obedience
can transform even the darkest nights into mornings of hope.

You Carried Me
"A compelling manifesto by the bestselling author of" Heaven "Why ProLife?" offers factual answers to the central issues of the abortion
debate in a concise, non-abrasive way. Infused with grace and
compassion, and grounded in medical science and psychological studies,
Randy Alcorn presents a solid case for defending both unborn children
and their mothers. Chapters such as, "What Makes a Human Life
'Meaningful, '" "Is Abortion Really a Women's Rights Issue," and "How
Can I Help Unborn Babies and Their Mothers" help readers to look at
the many sides of this polarizing issue. For those on the fence in the
midst of the abortion debate, this book will be a great resource as it
clearly and thoroughly examines the pro-life position. For those who
are pro-life already, this book is an encouragement to be
intelligently and graciously informed.
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Pro-Life Answers to Pro-Choice Arguments
A poet, essayist and columnist argues that abortion is a common part
of a woman's reproductive life and shouldn't be vilified, but accepted
as a moral right that can be a force for social good.

At the Mercy of the Mountains
Retailers Choice Award winner, 2012 Abby Johnson quit her job in
October 2009. That simple act became a national news story because
Abby was the director of a Planned Parenthood clinic in Texas who,
after participating in an actual abortion procedure for the first
time, walked down the street to join the Coalition for Life. Unplanned
is a heart-stopping personal drama of life-and-death encounters, a
courtroom battle, and spiritual transformation that speaks hope and
compassion into the political controversy that surrounds this issue.
Telling Abby's story from both sides of the abortion clinic property
line, this book is a must-read for anyone who cares about the life
versus rights debate and helping women who face crisis pregnancies.
Now updated with a new chapter covering the latest events in Abby's
journey, in the news, and in changing legislation . . . and revealing
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the impact Abby's story has had in the most surprising places.

Pro: Reclaiming Abortion Rights
50 years of an iconic classic! This international bestseller and
inspiration for a beloved movie is a heroic story of friendship and
belonging. No one ever said life was easy. But Ponyboy is pretty sure
that he's got things figured out. He knows that he can count on his
brothers, Darry and Sodapop. And he knows that he can count on his
friends—true friends who would do anything for him, like Johnny and
Two-Bit. But not on much else besides trouble with the Socs, a vicious
gang of rich kids whose idea of a good time is beating up on
“greasers” like Ponyboy. At least he knows what to expect—until the
night someone takes things too far. The Outsiders is a dramatic and
enduring work of fiction that laid the groundwork for the YA genre. S.
E. Hinton's classic story of a boy who finds himself on the outskirts
of regular society remains as powerful today as it was the day it was
first published. "The Outsiders transformed young-adult fiction from a
genre mostly about prom queens, football players and high school
crushes to one that portrayed a darker, truer world." —The New York
Times "Taut with tension, filled with drama." —The Chicago Tribune
"[A] classic coming-of-age book." —Philadelphia Daily News A New York
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Herald Tribune Best Teenage Book A Chicago Tribune Book World Spring
Book Festival Honor Book An ALA Best Book for Young Adults Winner of
the Massachusetts Children's Book Award

Gosnell
When Abby Johnson, director of a Planned Parenthood clinic in Texas,
walked across the road in October 2009 to join the Coalition for Life,
she made national headlines. In "Unplanned," she tells her story from
both sides of the abortion clinic property line.

Gianna
"Melissa Ohden is fourteen when she learns she is the survivor of a
botched abortion. In this intimate memoir she details for the first
time her search for her biological parents, and her own journey from
anger and shame to faith and empowerment"--

Hiding in the Light
Features true stories of mothers who went through unplanned
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pregnancies and managed to grow in grace and wisdom.

A Song for Nagasaki
He presided over 61,000 abortions—one of which was suffered by his
then-girlfriend—and directed the largest abortion clinic in the world.
He had helped to legalize abortion in the first place. One day, he had
a change of heart. One day, he found God. At the drop of a hat, an
abortion doctor renounced his profession—and his atheism—for pro-life
advocacy and Christianity. In the most shocking revelations ever
expressed in an autobiography, one man unveils his entire life story,
detailing countless events—from his gruesome abortion procedures to
his conversion and involvement in The Silent Scream. Discover one
man’s incredible journey from death to life in Bernard Nathanson’s The
Hand of God.

The Shot Caller
The New York Times bestselling author of The Rational Optimist and
Genome returns with a fascinating argument for evolution that
definitively dispels a dangerous, widespread myth: that we can command
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and control our world. Human society evolves. Change in technology,
language, morality, and society is incremental, inexorable, gradual,
and spontaneous. It follows a narrative, going from one stage to the
next; it creeps rather than jumps; it has its own spontaneous momentum
rather than being driven from outside; it has no goal or end in mind;
and it largely happens by trial and error—a version of natural
selection. Much of the human world is the result of human action but
not of human design: it emerges from the interactions of millions, not
from the plans of a few. Drawing on fascinating evidence from science,
economics, history, politics, and philosophy, Matt Ridley demolishes
conventional assumptions that the great events and trends of our day
are dictated by those on high, whether in government, business,
academia, or organized religion. On the contrary, our most important
achievements develop from the bottom up. Just as skeins of geese form
Vs in the sky without meaning to and ter-mites build mud cathedrals
without architects, so brains take shape without brain-makers,
learning happens without teaching, and morality changes for no reason
other than the prevailing fashion. Although we neglect, defy, and
ignore them, bottom-up trends shape the world. The Industrial
Revolution, cell phones, the rise of Asia, and the Internet were never
planned; they happened. Languages emerged and evolved by a form of
natural selection, as did common law. Torture, racism, slavery, and
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pedophilia—all once widely regarded as acceptable—are now seen as
immoral despite the decline of religion in recent decades. In this
wide-ranging and erudite book, Ridley brilliantly makes the case for
evolution, rather than design, as the force that has shaped much of
our culture, our technology, our minds, and that even now is shaping
our future. As compelling as it is controversial, as authoritative as
it is ambitious, Ridley’s deeply thought-provoking book will change
the way we think about the world and how it works.

The Hand of God
So often we fall into the trap of confusing what we do with who we
are. We see our vocational calling as the most important thing about
us, while our faith calling takes a back seat. And that can wreak
havoc on our bodies, our souls, and our relationships. Called Out is a
deeply personal book from Paula Faris, the beloved on-air reporter for
ABC News and former coanchor of Good Morning America Weekend and The
View. It shares her journey through conquering the fears that nearly
kept her from the high-profile, high-stakes world of broadcast
journalism, and then the dangers when that world threatened to consume
her. She faced public humiliation, physical breakdowns, and family
struggles, while all along the way God gently reminded her of her true
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purpose in him. Paula discovered how easy it is to lose sight of who
we are as people of God. Today she is the host of ABC's highly
successful podcast Journeys of Faith, which leans into both her
vocational calling and her faith calling. Written with passion and
conviction, this book reflects on what it truly means to be called,
how to move past the fear holding you back, and how to walk in God's
path for you.

That Man Is Dead
Don't worry-almost everyone is. Either we think the subject is too
impolite, or we don't want to be branded an intolerant fanatic, or we
worry that we won't represent the pro-life side well enough. You can
overcome this fear, says Trent Horn in his new book, Persuasive ProLife-With a little knowledge and a few proven techniques, you can
become a bold and effective apologist for the unborn. Drawing on over
a decade as a pro-life activist Horn helps you cut through the
diversions and obfuscations of the "pro-choice" side in order to
accurately frame the legal, historical, and medical issues. Using
vivid real-life examples, he drives home the critical importance of
charity-no matter how loud the debate gets. For we must be not just
warriors for the pro-life cause, he says, but ambassadors for it. Then
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Horn leads you on a guided tour of the many types of pro-abortion
opponent or inquirer ("the pragmatist" "the skeptic," "the
conflicted"), along with more true stories from the field. In each
case he teaches you specific approaches-what to say, what not to say,
and how to bear yourself-that are custom-tailored to every situation.
The struggle over abortion has never been hotter, and the stakes could
not be higher. Read Persuasive Pro-Life today and never again be
afraid to speak up for the precious and fundamental right to life.
Book jacket.

A Bump in Life
A baby changes everything. It can be messy. It can also be beautiful…
Pregnant at fifteen, and choosing to keep her child, Laura knew that
her life would never be the same. Through her compelling story, and
stories of others-parents struggling with miscarriage, infertility,
abusive relationships, addictions, abortions, and those mourning the
children they placed for adoption-we witness beauty and redemption
rising from the ashes of lost hope. For young mothers, fathers,
leaders and pastors, Laura's stories, practical tools, and guidance
for unplanned pregnancy provide hope, courage and healing, compelling
us to move past mere survival to choosing a full, abundant life.
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Unlikely Angel
Red at the Bone
More than 500,000 of the abortions performed annual in the U.S. are
performed on college-aged women. This book is specifically geared for
use by young advocates in the pro-life cause. The authors help you
educate other young people about the physical, emotional,
psychological and spiritual effects that abortion has on women.

Persuasive Pro-Life: How to Talk about Our Culture's
Toughest Issue
#1 New York Times Bestseller Oprah's Bookclub 2016 Selection
"Rivetinga worthy investmentthis book has real wisdom." —New York
Times Book Review "A book with so much painful truth packed into its
pages that every person who’s ever married or plans to marry should
really give it a read." —Chicago Tribune "Provocative.I adore her
honesty, her vulnerability, and her no-nonsense wisdom, and I know you
will, too." —Oprah Winfrey "This memoir isn’t really about Glennon
Page 21/37

Read PDF Unplanned The Dramatic True Story Of A Former Planned
Parenthood Leaders Eye Opening Journey Across The Life Line
rebuilding her relationship with her husband; it is about Glennon
rebuilding her relationship with herself. Utterly refreshing
andbadass." —Bustle.com The highly anticipated new memoir by
bestselling author Glennon Doyle tells the story of her journey of
self-discovery after the implosion of her marriage. Just when Glennon
Doyle Melton was beginning to feel she had it all figured out—three
happy children, a doting spouse, and a writing career so successful
that her first book catapulted to the top of the New York Times
bestseller list—her husband revealed his infidelity and she was forced
to realize that nothing was as it seemed. A recovering alcoholic and
bulimic, Glennon found that rock bottom was a familiar place. In the
midst of crisis, she knew to hold on to what she discovered in
recovery: that her deepest pain has always held within it an
invitation to a richer life. Love Warrior is the story of one
marriage, but it is also the story of the healing that is possible for
any of us when we refuse to settle for good enough and begin to face
pain and love head-on. This astonishing memoir reveals how our ideals
of masculinity and femininity can make it impossible for a man and a
woman to truly know one another—and it captures the beauty that
unfolds when one couple commits to unlearning everything they’ve been
taught so that they can finally, after thirteen years of marriage,
commit to living true—true to themselves and to each other. Love
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Warrior is a gorgeous and inspiring account of how we are born to be
warriors: strong, powerful, and brave; able to confront the pain and
claim the love that exists for us all. This chronicle of a beautiful,
brutal journey speaks to anyone who yearns for deeper, truer
relationships and a more abundant, authentic life.

Love Warrior
In April 2005, Ashley Smith made headlines around the globe when she
miraculously talked her way out of the hands of alleged courthouse
killer Brian Nichols after he took her hostage for seven hours in her
suburban Atlanta apartment. In this moving, inspirational memoir, the
26-year-old widowed mother of a six-year-old girl shares for the first
time the little-known details of her traumatic ordeal, and expands on
how her faith and the bestselling book The Purpose-Driven« Life helped
her survive and bring the killer's murderous rampage to a peaceful
end. Just as she told her 6'1", 210-pound captor that his ultimate
"purpose" in life was to end up spending the rest of his life in
prison, preaching the teachings of Jesus Christ to his fellow inmates,
Smith believes her own purpose is to spread that message of love to
the rest of us. Juxtaposing the minute-by-minute tale of her
experience with the never-before-told tragedies and triumphs of her
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own life, Unlikely Angel is a gripping tale of downfall and
redemption, involving addiction, violence, death, loss, faith, and
love. It is a story that will leave no reader untouched.

Unplanned
For the modern Christian woman living in today's sexually charged
society, embracing God's design for sex and purity can often feel like
an impossible pursuit. As the culture seeks to normalize things such
as pornography, erotica, and casual sex, both single and married women
of all ages feel immense pressure to conform. With alluring
temptations constantly inviting them to join in, they might even begin
to question whether God's design is truly good. They wrestle with
questions like - What is the purpose of my sexuality? - What does it
mean to pursue purity? - Are my sexual longings good or bad? In this
encouraging book, Kristen Clark and Bethany Beal share honestly about
their own struggles and victories, and invite women on a personal
journey to discover and reclaim a biblical vision for their sexuality.
Kristen and Bethany help women understand why God's design for
sexuality is good, relevant, and leads to true hope and lasting
freedom.
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The Case for Life
Anyone can throw a punch. Anyone can sell a drug. Anyone can
manufacture meth. None of it takes any special skill or strength or
courage. There is no glory in those stories. This book is about what
God has done. And about what God is doing. Look into the eyes of that
man in the mugshot, and you'll see no life there. That man is dead.
Now he's alive. Jesus still raises the dead. And that's all that
matters. Stories about guns and drugs and the gangster life might be
exciting, but they only lead back to darkness. Stories about Jesus
lead us to the light. That Man Is Dead is a story about Jesus. With
passion and honesty, Dennis Otto shows the reader how the Holy Spirit
transformed an ornery ex-con into a joyful servant of God.

I Forgot to Die
A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The enthralling story of the rise and
reign of O-Six, the celebrated Yellowstone wolf, and the people who
loved or feared her Before men ruled the earth, there were wolves.
Once abundant in North America, these majestic creatures were hunted
to near extinction in the lower 48 states by the 1920s. But in recent
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decades, conservationists have brought wolves back to the Rockies,
igniting a battle over the very soul of the West. With novelistic
detail, Nate Blakeslee tells the gripping story of one of these
wolves, O-Six, a charismatic alpha female named for the year of her
birth. Uncommonly powerful, with gray fur and faint black ovals around
each eye, O-Six is a kind and merciful leader, a fiercely intelligent
fighter, and a doting mother. She is beloved by wolf watchers,
particularly renowned naturalist Rick McIntyre, and becomes something
of a social media star, with followers around the world. But as she
raises her pups and protects her pack, O-Six is challenged on all
fronts: by hunters, who compete with wolves for the elk they both
prize; by cattle ranchers who are losing livestock and have the ear of
politicians; and by other Yellowstone wolves who are vying for control
of the park’s stunningly beautiful Lamar Valley. These forces collide
in American Wolf, a riveting multigenerational saga of hardship and
triumph that tells a larger story about the ongoing cultural clash in
the West—between those fighting for a vanishing way of life and those
committed to restoring one of the country’s most iconic landscapes.

Unplanned
In this volume of 15 articles, contributors from a wide range of
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disciplines present their analyses of Disney movies and Disney music,
which are mainstays of popular culture. The power of the Disney brand
has heightened the need for academics to question whether Disney’s
films and music function as a tool of the Western elite that shapes
the views of those less empowered. Given its global reach, how the
Walt Disney Company handles the role of race, gender, and sexuality in
social structural inequality merits serious reflection according to a
number of the articles in the volume. On the other hand, other authors
argue that Disney productions can help individuals cope with difficult
situations or embrace progressive thinking. The different approaches
to the assessment of Disney films as cultural artifacts also vary
according to the theoretical perspectives guiding the interpretation
of both overt and latent symbolic meaning in the movies. The authors
of the 15 articles encourage readers to engage with the material,
showcasing a variety of views about the good, the bad, and the best
way forward.

The Evolution of Everything
A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER A NEW YORK TIMES NOTABLE BOOK OF THE YEAR
"A spectacular novel that only this legend can pull off." -Ibram X.
Kendi, #1 New York Times-bestselling author of HOW TO BE AN
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ANTIRACIST, in The Atlantic "An exquisite tale of family legacy….The
power and poetry of Woodson’s writing conjures up Toni Morrison." –
People "In less than 200 sparsely filled pages, this book manages to
encompass issues of class, education, ambition, racial prejudice,
sexual desire and orientation, identity, mother-daughter
relationships, parenthood and loss….With Red at the Bone, Jacqueline
Woodson has indeed risen — even further into the ranks of great
literature." – NPR "This poignant tale of choices and their aftermath,
history and legacy, will resonate with mothers and daughters." –Tayari
Jones, bestselling author of AN AMERICAN MARRIAGE, in O Magazine An
unexpected teenage pregnancy pulls together two families from
different social classes, and exposes the private hopes,
disappointments, and longings that can bind or divide us from each
other, from the New York Times-bestselling and National Book Awardwinning author of Another Brooklyn and Brown Girl Dreaming. Moving
forward and backward in time, Jacqueline Woodson's taut and powerful
new novel uncovers the role that history and community have played in
the experiences, decisions, and relationships of these families, and
in the life of the new child. As the book opens in 2001, it is the
evening of sixteen-year-old Melody's coming of age ceremony in her
grandparents' Brooklyn brownstone. Watched lovingly by her relatives
and friends, making her entrance to the music of Prince, she wears a
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special custom-made dress. But the event is not without poignancy.
Sixteen years earlier, that very dress was measured and sewn for a
different wearer: Melody's mother, for her own ceremony-- a
celebration that ultimately never took place. Unfurling the history of
Melody's parents and grandparents to show how they all arrived at this
moment, Woodson considers not just their ambitions and successes but
also the costs, the tolls they've paid for striving to overcome
expectations and escape the pull of history. As it explores sexual
desire and identity, ambition, gentrification, education, class and
status, and the life-altering facts of parenthood, Red at the Bone
most strikingly looks at the ways in which young people must so often
make long-lasting decisions about their lives--even before they have
begun to figure out who they are and what they want to be.

Sex, Purity, and the Longings of a Girl's Heart
If you truly love Allah, you will die for him. Your death will mean
much reward for you and your family in heaven. Only death will prove
your love. It was the final test. A chance to win not only the love of
Allah, but the love of her father—something she had never been able to
earn. Esther took a deep breath and raised her hand in the air. At the
age of eighteen, she had just volunteered to become a suicide bomber.
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Defying Jihad is the true story of a girl growing up under radical
Islamic rule, trained to believe her ultimate purpose was to serve
Allah by dying as a jihadist. But two nights before she was to leave
forever, she had a dream . . . one that would change the course of her
destiny. Against all odds, Esther became a follower of Jesus—even
though leaving Islam meant her death sentence. But rather than kill
her immediately, Esther’s furious father challenged her to a series of
public debates with Muslim scholars: the Bible versus the Quran. If
Esther won, she might yet survive. But if the Muslim clerics won,
Esther must renounce her Christian faith. For an entire month—if she
lived that long—Esther would be brought before the mob daily to defend
her newfound faith. Would God give her the words to argue against
Muslim leaders, former friends, and even her own family? Defying Jihad
is an amazing story of a woman prepared to surrender all for Jesus—and
whose life transformed from terror to overwhelming love.

A Beautiful Defeat
Pro-life Christians, take heart: the pro-life message can compete in
the marketplace of ideas-provided Christians properly understand and
articulate that message. Too many Christians do not understand the
essential truths of the pro-life position, making it difficult for
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them to articulate a biblical worldview on issues like abortion,
cloning, and embryo research. The Case for Life provides intellectual
grounding for the pro-life convictions that most evangelicals hold.
Author Scott Klusendorf first simplifies the debate: the sanctity of
life is not a morally complex issue. It's not about choice, privacy,
or scientific progress. To the contrary, the debate turns on one key
question: What is the unborn? From there readers learn how to engage
the great bio-tech debate of the twenty-first century, how to answer
objections persuasively, and what the role of the pro-life pastor
should be.

Planned from the Start: A Healing Devotional
The Impossible reveals prayer's immediate and powerful impact through
the true account of a family whose son died and was miraculously
resurrected. Through the years and the struggles, when life seemed
more about hurt and loss than hope and mercy, God was positioning the
Smiths for something extraordinary-the death and resurrection of their
son. When Joyce Smith's fourteen-year-old son John fell through an icy
Missouri lake one winter morning, she and her family had seemingly
lost everything. At the hospital, John lay lifeless for more than
sixty minutes. But Joyce was not ready to give up on her son. She
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mustered all her faith and strength into one force and cried out to
God in a loud voice to save him. Miraculously, her son's heart
immediately started beating again. In the coming days, John would defy
every expert, every case history, and every scientific prediction.
Sixteen days after falling through the ice and being clinically dead
for an hour, he walked out of the hospital under his own power,
completely healed. The Impossible is about a profound truth: prayer
really does work. God uses it to remind us that He is always with us,
and when we combine it with unshakable faith, nothing is impossible.

The Outsiders
Total surrender to God: the surprising key to experiencing the sense
of peace and purpose you crave. There is a gnawing feeling inside all
of us that says we could be better. If we would just be more organized
or work a little harder, we’d finally have the rich and fulfilling
life we want. But the message of the cross is different. The message
is not one of God saying, “I died for your sins to work as a
consultant to help you achieve the life you’re determined to have.”
Jesus died to reconcile us to God so that we can die and give our
lives to him and to others—a total surrender that is truly a beautiful
defeat! Perspective and peace in the midst of the stormy chaos of life
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are always available to the person who lives a surrendered life. The
result is a rich existence basking in the pleasure and approval of
God.

American Wolf
Planned from the Start: A Healing Devotional by Lorraine Marie Varela
accompanies the major theatrical release Unplanned, the story of Abby
Johnson’s journey through Planned Parenthood and how she left the
organization after watching an abortion on ultrasound. This
interactive devotional offers healing and hope to women (and men) who
suffer from the devastating pain of post-abortion trauma.

The Psychosocial Implications of Disney Movies
This book narrates the harrowing and life-changing experiences of
former abortion clinic workers, including those of the author, who
once directed abortion services at a large Planned Parenthood clinic
in Texas. These individuals, whose names have been changed to protect
their identities, left their jobs in the abortion industry after
experiencing a change of heart. They have come forward with their
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stories, not for fame or notoriety, but to shed light on the reality
of abortion. They want their stories to change the lives of others for
the better. These stories are difficult to read, because an abortion
is an act of violence, harming not only the obvious victim—the unborn
child-- but also the mother, the father, the doctor, and everyone else
involved. But these stories also offer hope, for they show that
anyone, no matter what part the person has played in an abortion, can
start anew, can make amends for past mistakes. They demonstrate that
the first step on that journey is telling the truth, as these
courageous individuals do in these pages. "Those of us that have
worked in the abortion industry all live with a constant burden. We
can't let our burden slide off of our shoulders; it is what keeps us
on fire. It reminds us of why we fight so hard. We have seen death and
evil in a way that most haven't—and we participated. But we are
forgiven. He who has been forgiven much, loves much. And we love a
lot. I am eagerly awaiting the day when we can call all abortionists
and clinic workers former and repentant abortion providers." — Abby
Johnson, author

Called Out
What do 33% of American women have in common? They've experienced
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abortion. You might be one of these women. Or maybe it's your friend,
sister, coworker, or the woman sitting next to you at church.
Regardless, post-abortive women are in pain, and at some point, most
will experience post-abortion syndrome (PAS), a form of post traumatic
stress disorder. But they may never talk about it. Many are silent
because they are filled with shame, grief and guilt, afraid of
judgment and condemnation. Few realize that peace is attainable
through Christ's mourning process and the knowledge that because of
His grace, they will reunite with their lost loved ones in Heaven. Her
Choice to Heal is designed to help women find a way to God's healing
after this devastating choice. Written by a post-abortive woman, it
includes testimonies of strength, healing and hope. Sydna
compassionately leads you on the difficult journey through denial,
anger, and grief, to forgiveness, redemption, and letting go. Her
Choice to Heal offers a roadmap to healing - practical suggestions,
resources for help, space to journal, with the encouragement and hope
found in Christ alone.
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